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Thursday, 30 September 2021 
 
Christmas Card Project – Art Projects for School 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Following our prior letter last week, we are now thrilled to share with you the artwork your child has created. 
The children have thoroughly enjoyed participating in the project and are eager to see their artwork 
transformed into print.  
 
If you would like to place an order, all you need to do is visit the online shop www.apfsorders.co.uk - and 
input the unique artwork code found on the label on the reverse of your child’s artwork. You will also be 
asked to input your child’s first name and surname, please note this is just for the school’s benefit to help 
with distribution of orders.  
You MUST hand back your child’s artwork to your child’s class teacher as soon as you have placed your 
order, so that it can be sent to APFS for scanning.  
 
Orders must be placed by midnight on 18th October 2021. Any orders placed after this date will be classed as 
a late order and will be subject to a handling and postage fee. Please see the table below for prices.  

Product  Price 

Standard Cards (12 cards) £5.50 

Additional Standard Pack £4.50 

Luxury Cards (6 cards) £6.60 

Additional Luxury Pack £5.50 

Wrapping Paper (3 sheets) £5.00 

Mugs £6.50 

Water Bottle  £20.00 

Gift Tags (12 gift tags) 
Cannot be ordered as stand-alone items 

£2.50 

 
Benefits to ordering online include being able to personalise your items with your child's name and/or 
school, creating your own custom greeting(s), and secure payment by debit or credit card. If you have any 
questions about the project, please speak to the school office or to Art Projects for Schools directly on 0800 
027 1939.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School 
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